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Corridor” conference in Thua Thien Hue on November 8, 2023

Building on the success of the conference in 2022, the American Chamber of Commerce in Vietnam
(AmCham Vietnam), Thua Thien Hue People’s Committee, the Power and Energy Working Group
under the Vietnam Business Forum (PEWG), and the Institute for International Education (IIE) are
organizing a conference called “Green Transition for Economic Prosperity: Future on the
East-West Corridor”, scheduled to take place on November 8, 2023, in Thua Thien Hue Province.

The conference aims to: (i) Raising awareness among local authorities on the necessary conditions
(regulations, standards, finance) for private investment in green and clean energy projects, (ii)
Fostering dialogue among stakeholders (government, business, academia) to support climate change
adaptation and local energy transition initiatives; (iii) Presenting research and mechanisms towards
net-zero target, offering suggestions for the green energy transition process of the Central provinces.

In this regard, the conference will bring together a diverse group of stakeholders, including local
authorities, private investors, businesses, academia, and research institutions to discuss how to prepare
for the economic development of the Central Region and the East-West economic corridor with clean
energy as a key driver.

We would like to respectfully invite You and your honorable colleagues to the conference:

Date: Wednesday, November 8, 2023 Or You can scan the QR Code below:
Venue: Silkpath Hotel, No. 02 Le Loi, Hue City
Agenda: Please refer to Annex I for more details. E E

Registration: We wish to receive You and your —r!
colleagues’ attendance confirmation before
Wednesday, November 1 2023 to the following link:

https://forms.office.com/r/h0AYw56mSJ E Iﬂ" r

Should you require any further information or have any questions regarding the conference, please do
not hesitate to contact us directly at amchamhue@gmail.com or [+84) 38 768 79 75 (Ms. Quyen).
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We would like to express our appreciation for your time and interest. Looking forward to your

positive response.

On behalf of the Conference Organizers,
/”/7 A/%

John Rockhold
Chairman of AmCham Vietnam
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